

Roman Catholic High School of Philadelphia

Office of the President/Rector

301 N. Broad Street Philadelphia, PA 19107 215.627.1270 www.romancatholichs.com

April 11, 2022

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Greetings and peace! I trust this letter finds all going well with you and your families.

One of the consistent complaints we have heard over the years revolves around the numerous fees that are charged. This fact was highlighted in the results of recent surveys and many conversations with parents. Since most families function on budgets, the unexpected posting of fees on the monthly tuition bill causes tight budgets to get even tighter.

To address this, I am happy to inform you of an important change in our tuition and fee structure. Beginning in the 2022-2023 school year, school fees as well as tuition will be combined into one number. With the elimination of individual fees (registration, fundraising, technology, graduation, etc.), families will now be able to budget properly by accurately anticipating tuition costs.

Tuition for the 2022-2023 school year will be \$10,125. As past practice, this amount will be spread across 11 months, beginning in the month of June. Any academic and/or needs-based tuition assistance will lower the monthly payment due. We certainly understand the incredible sacrifices our families make in choosing Roman Catholic as the school for their sons. In all budget decisions, our goal is to keep costs within the reach of our families, while not endangering the quality of our programs. The fact is, the tuition you pay is an investment in your son's future. As a college-preparatory program, Roman prides itself on the amount of scholarship monies earned by our graduates and the quality of the colleges and universities that accept our students.

If you have not yet submitted a FACTS application for tuition assistance, there is still time to do so. The application can be accessed on the School Website. As our Tuition Assistance Committee (TAC) meets weekly, the sooner your completed application is submitted, the quicker we are able to review.

Thank you for entrusting your son to Roman Catholic.

Sincerely,

Rev. Joseph W. Bongard '77

President/Rector